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STAFF'S AMENDED FIRST DATA REQUEST 

F. Marshall Deterding, Esquire 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
2548 Blairstone Pines Drive 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Re: Docket No. 060122-WU - In re: Joint petition for approval of stipulation on procedure by 
Aloha Utilities, Inc. and Office of Public Counsel. 

Dear Mr. Deterding: 

By this letter, the Commission staff is amending our first data request dated April 17, 2007. 
Staff needs the following information to complete our review of the installation of chloramination 
facilities by Aloha Utilities, Inc. (Aloha or utility). 

By Order No. PSC-06-0169-S-WU, issued March 1, 2006, the Commission approved a 
stipulation on procedure between Aloha and the Office of Public Counsel (OPC), in which the 
Commission will process a limited proceeding application by the utility and will not expand the scope 
of the proceeding beyond issues related to the chloramination facilities and the additional water 
purchased (including the cost of any interconnection facilities, any required impact fees, and any 
related reduction in Aloha's water treatment costs). Moreover, by Order No. PSC-O6-0270-AS-W, 
issued April 5,2006, the Commission approved a settlement agreement between Aloha and the OPC 
whch stated that the recovery of the portion of the cost that related solely to the use of hydrogen 
peroxide may be litigated in Phase lII of the limited proceeding for the anion exchange treatment 
facilities. In effort to comply with the above requirements and to address customer concerns, please 
provide the following requested information. 

1. When were the chloramination facilities placed into service? i A J  x 
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2. With regard to all the invoices that Aloha provided to the Commission auditors w h i  a TI: 
related to the chloramination facilities, please provide a schedule identifying any invoice 
which also related to the hydrogen peroxide treatment option. For each invoice that rela& 
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to both the chloramination facilities and the hydrogen peroxide treatment option, providEa 
-9 breakdown for the total amount for the hydrogen peroxide treatment option and explajn ~ 
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0 , why any amount on the invoice does not relate to the hydrogen peroxide treatment optioni 
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Please submit the above information to the Office of the Commission Clerk by May 23,2006. 
If you have any questions, please contact me by phone at (850) 413-7017 or by e-mail at 
bart.fletcher63psc.state.fl.w. 

Sincerely, 

Bart Fletcher 
Professional Accountant Specialist 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Rendell, Walden) 
Office of the General Counsel (Gervasi) 
Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 060122-WU) 
Office of Public Counsel 


